
Experience & Relieving Letter

This letter serves as confirmation of employment for Shivain Bhardwaj with Quality

Austria Central Asia from 28 November 2023 to 29 January 2024. During your tenure

with us as Executive - Govt, you have contributed significantly to the success of the

organization, and we appreciate your hard work and dedication.

We wish to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for the valuable

contributions you have made during your association with us. We sincerely hope that

your time with us has been professionally rewarding, and we wish you success in all

your future endeavors.

Thank you once again for your service, and we extend our best wishes for your future

endeavors.

On behalf of Quality Austria Central Asia

Sincerely,

Priyasha Aich

Deputy General Manager

People Function

Quality Austria Central Asia Private Limited,
CIN: U74140DL2010PTC207439

ATS Bouquet, Plot No. A2/2, Tower C, 201, Sector – 132, Noida, Uttar Pradesh –
201301


